

Livingston Parish Public Schools

Excellence in Education!

13909 Florida Boulevard P.O. Box 1130 Livingston, Louisiana 70754-1130

Phone: (225) 686-7044 Fax: (225) 686-3052 Website: www.lpsb.org

Homer Wentzel Superintendent

Joe Murphy Assistant Superintendent

Steve Parrill
Assistant Superintendent

Dear Parents,

Sincoroly

A recent change to Louisiana Law has put student data in the spotlight. I want to assure you that we have always taken special care to safeguard and restrict your child's personally identifiable information (PII). We abide by all federal and state laws that govern our use of this data while ensuring that we offer a wide array of services designed to enhance your child's educational experience.

The law, as it may be interpreted, could prevent us from including your child in any of the many things we normally publish and share or that students participate in such as: media recognition in newspapers, social media, and school/district websites; printed programs, extra-curricular activities, athletics, band, theatrical productions, honors programs, graduation exercises, and even the school year-book. As your child enters 8th grade and begins making college or career plans, this could also include sharing information with the Louisiana Office of Student Financial Assistance (LOSFA) so that he/she may be eligible for TOPS or other scholarships.

Know that we will continue to protect your child's PII while also providing a wealth of educational opportunities. As a safeguard, we are asking you to please sign and return this notice to your child's school. This will ensure we can continue to recognize him/her in the normal academic and extra-curricular activities of everyday school life. Thank you for your continued support.

Rick Wentzel, Superintendent	
Signature of Parent/Legal Guardian	Printed Full Name of Child
Printed Name of Parent/Legal Guardian	Date
School	

If you do not wish for your child's PII to be used in this manner, please contact your child's school directly.